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October 28, 2021

Nikhil Prakash Patil
A/F-4, Sohamsarthak Housing Society, Junitambat Ali
Ratnagiri, MH INDIA 415612

Dear Nikhil Prakash,

Congratulations! It is my pleasure to welcome you to California State University, Northridge

for the Spring 2022 semester.

CSUN is a place where you can rise and realize your dreams, where a successful academic

career can lead to professional and personal satisfaction.

As a CSUN student, you will have access to an affordable education, the latest high-tech

resources, a genuinely caring and dedicated faculty made up of respected scholars and

researchers (90 percent of whom hold doctoral degrees), and a beautiful campus located

close to major Los Angeles-area attractions.

Since our founding more than a half-century ago, we have awarded degrees to more than

370,000 graduates. From the corridors of multinational corporations to science laboratories,

from the seats of government to major entertainment studios, CSUN alumni work as leaders,

innovators, and creators.

Offering an education that has breadth as well as depth, through internships, fieldwork and

service-learning projects, CSUN gives our students the experience and agility needed to

embrace new technologies and changing economic conditions.

I am pleased to welcome you to our CSI-JN family!

Sincerely,

Erika D. Beck, Ph.D.
President

Your student ID number: 202612845
Your student level: GRADUATE
Your major: Computer Science

Your CSI-JN email: nikhil-prakash.patiI.433@my.csun.edu UNIV%


